
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 6, 2021 

 

Re: Subscription Busing 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian of Students in Grades 7 - 12,                                   

 

As we prepare for the opening of schools, I draw your attention to some important information from the Office 

of Student Transportation. 

 

Subscription Busing 

In September 2017, the Lacey Township School District discontinued providing free transportation to students 

in grades 7 through 12 who reside within the designated walking zone. However, those students became, and 

remain eligible for the Subscription Busing Program. 

 

To view the designated walking zones, please open the link below: 

 

 Viewable Map - Designated Walking Zone Map for Middle School and High School 

 

The application for subscription busing can be found on the District website, under Departments & Programs, 

then Transportation. An application is required for each child.     

 

The annual fee for the Subscription Busing Program is as follows: 

  

● $180 per student ($360 max. per family) 

● $90 per student ($180 max. per family) Families eligible for Reduced National School Lunch Program 

● $45 per student ($90 max. per family) Families eligible for Free National School Lunch Program 

 

Payment is due at time of registration by using the PaySchools Central website or payment to LTBOE at the 

address below. Bus pickup/drop off times and location will be available through the Parent Portal once it is 

opened for the school year.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick S. DeGeorge 

Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

https://www.laceyschools.org/cms/lib/NJ02202741/Centricity/Domain/39/Busing%20Map%20Edited%20for%202018-2019.jpg
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfozflelnVHhM67uVByT18PfTI6_K1p68TN8tlGOGLdyihonw/closedform

